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Minutes 

 

38 people present. 

 

The club chairman (Martin Lynn) opened the meeting and 
welcomed visitors from other clubs. 

 

1. Saturday 16th March is now a ‘No Fly Day’ due to a large 
cross country running race in the park. 

2.  At the April club meeting (Tuesday 2nd) club member John 
Mosley will be giving a talk / presentation / demonstration 
on foam wing cutting. 

3. Martin confirmed that he had renewed the club subscription 
to the Marsden Moor Soaring Association for 2024 / 2025. 

4. All the club field events for 2024 including ‘No Fly Days’ are 
on the club calendar on the website. 

5. The field is still very wet and we have being unable to cut 
the grass. It will be cut as soon as possible once it dries up. 

6. The meeting concluded with a Presentation / Talk / 
Discussion by club members Rob Buckley & Adrian 
Appleyard on latest unmanned aircraft legislation and what 
the future may hold. Martin thanked Rob and Adrian for 
their presentation. 
 
 
Martin Lynn 

 

 
 

 


